planning

From: travis aska <travissolberg@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 02, 2017 10:41 AM
To: berickson@parkcity.org; planning
Subject: Treasure Hill

Dear planning committee,

My parents own 627 Woodside. | noticed some neighbors signs about this potential and am deeply

concerned. They purchased to later pass the property to the kids, me. We came to Park City five years ago
because of no houses above us to be able to enjoy nature. Yesterday | hiked up a footpath with my two year old
niece on my back and we absolutely loved the beauty of the trees and quietness. Any building would ruin

this. Housing projects would be a eye sore and create a safety issue with too many people at the base runs.

| vote no treasure hill!!!

Sincerely,
Travis Solberg



